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as someone who lived through the almeda fire in southern oregon -- and lost their 

family business to it -- i believe that reducing wildfire risk has to be a top priority in 

oregon and that  timber companies should pay their fair share of it. the study, 

proposed in this bill, is the best place to start. thank you.  


